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Letter,dated 12 October l2~1
addressed to the Chalrman of the Conciliation Commission

by the Chairman of the Delegation of Ef,ypt

Sir,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter

dated 6 October 1951 in l,rhich Your Excellency informs me of
the conclusion reached by the Commission after havin~ exchanged

views with the parties regarding the preamble to its

comprehensive pattern of proposals. In the opinion of the
Commission, the draft statement submitted by the Arab delefations

has contributed to the creation of a favourable atmosphere for

the present discussions and for the promotion of the return
of permanent peace in Palestine.

In thanking Your Excellency for this kind communication,

I note with sati~faction the conclusion arrived at by the

Commission and wish to add that my delegation is reAdy to

proceed with the detailed examinRtion of the proposals with

the Commission.

Please accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my high

cons iderat ion.

(signed) A.M. Mostefa
Chairman

of the Deleg8tion of Egypt




